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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

 

To:  CMAP Board and MPO Policy Committee 
 

From:  Erin Aleman, Executive Director  
 

Date:  December 20, 2024 
 

Subject:   2024 Annual Report 
 
Action Requested: Information 

 

Purpose  

This 2024 Annual Report to the CMAP Board and our communities highlights how CMAP serves 

northeastern Illinois, its communities, and its people to improve infrastructure, mobility, the 

environment, economy, and quality of life. 

With our partners, CMAP continues to serve, strengthen, and empower our region – the theme 

of this year’s report.   

The Illinois Regional Planning Act requires CMAP to publish an annual report. We will share this 

with the Illinois General Assembly and other key stakeholders. Copies will be made available 

for you to distribute in your communities and to your constituencies. 


